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News from New Brunswick  

News from Mount Allison 

Laura Landon, Public Services Librarian, R.P. Bell Library 
 

Staff News: 

After 11 years at Mount Allison, during which she worked in several roles, Sally Krueger retired from her 
position as Music Library, Archives & Special Collections Assistant in October 2020. Before moving to the 
Maritimes, Sally was the Library Director at the Mary C. Moore Public Library in Lacombe, Alberta from 
2004 to 2007, and the Circulation Desk Supervisor at the Red Deer College Library from 2007 to 2008. 

Wendy Witzcak joined the Library in October as Interlibrary Loans Coordinator. Wendy has 15 years of 
experience in academic libraries and extensive interlibrary loans experience, most recently as the ILL 
Specialist at Mount Royal University. 

The Libraries & Archives extends a heartfelt thanks to Nicole Marcoux, who joined us in November to 
provide much-needed emergency librarian assistance. During her term as a Public Services Librarian, 
Nicole provided professional librarian support for the delivery of reference/research assistance and 
information literacy instruction in the Humanities and Social Sciences, including Fine Arts and Music. 
Nicole is a graduate of the MLIS program at Dalhousie University and has worked at Halifax Public 
Libraries, Dalhousie Libraries, and NSCAD University. She is currently working at Mount Saint Vincent 
University Libraries. We wish her all the best in her future endeavours. 

The Libraries & Archives welcomed librarian Linda Yang in December 2020 as a Young Canada Works 
Library Intern. A graduate of the University of Toronto’s Master of Information program, Linda also 
holds a Bachelor’s degree in Biomedical Sciences from the University of Waterloo. During her term at 
Mount Allison, Linda is working on reference, information literacy, and collections projects in the library, 
with a focus on the sciences.  

Renée Belliveau, who has worked with the Mount Allison Libraries & Archives in a variety of capacities 
since 2018, accepted a term as Music Library, Archives & Special Collections Assistant in January. Renée 
has worked on numerous archival projects, including several virtual exhibitions. In 2020, she completed 
her Master of Information from the University of Toronto, with dual concentrations in Archives & 
Records Management and Library & Information Sciences.  

Keagan Hawthorne joined the Library in February 2021 as an Access Services Assistant. Keagan brings a 
diverse skillset that includes work in digital archives initiatives and public libraries. Most recently, he 
worked with Mount Allison University as an Educational Technology Consultant, playing a pivotal role in 
enabling the delivery of online teaching and learning due to COVID-19.  

https://libraryguides.mta.ca/archives/virtual

